Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
March 5, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:05 at the Sushi restaurant.
Three new members - Mark, Dave & Dana
A few riders rode to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

February i4 - Sweetheart dinner held at em Bones Restaurant in Richmond.
23 members came out to enjoy the great food and social. A.LM.
(Association of Injured Motorcyclists) also had a dance. The same night some
members attended the dance after the Sweetheart dinner and said they had a
good time. There were about 250 people at the dance.

NEW BUSINESS:

Trev Deeley's Motorcycles will be moving into a larger building in 2006.
Darwin is still asking for constructive ideas from the HOG chapter members.
Please see Vern to receive a card to fill out with your ideas and return to Vern only.

The Tri-Chapter poker run (Vancouver, Langley, Fraser Valley) will be held
May 28, 2005. The band and the Port Kells hall at 88th and Harvey Road in
Surrey have been booked. MDA will be arranging all volunteers for

the dinner/dance and punching of the poker cards at each dealership.

The poker cards (tickets for the event) will be sold for $10.00 each (dinner
by donation) at our HOG Chapter meeting May 5, 2005 and any poker cards left
over after the meeting will be available with Sherri at the reception desk

at Trev Deeley's. Only a total of 180 pokers cards will be available for

all three chapters (60 pokers cards each Chapter). This is a closed event

to HOG members only. There will be a limit of one ticket per member for a
guest.. All proceeds from this event will go to MDA. More information
regarding this event will follow at a later date.

Dan Code discussed the updates from the last BCCOM meeting. The last
meeting was about off-roading.

Malcolm Hunter the President and COO from Deeley Harley-Davidson of Canada and his wife
have purchased a Vancouver HOG Chapter membership and donated $10 towards the chapter —
THANK YOU MALCOLM.

Copy of the Vancouver HOG group picture (at the HOG corner) is available to
purchase. If interested, please contact Vern.
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